
Anti Racism report

Subject: Anti Racism report

From: judyjudithconley@q.com

Date: Tue, 7 Jun 2011 17:40:26 -0400 (EDT)

To: archives@episcopalarchives.org

Dear Mark,

 

The Diocese of Arizona has been very active in the past two years.  We train all of the clergy candidates;

Deacons and Priests.  In addition we have been invited and trained the Diocesan staff, Diocesan Council and

the Standing Committee.  We have done joint training with Province 8 and Diocesan trainings at least once a

year.  Our next event will take place at Navajoland and it will be done jointly with Province 8.  Our

committee consists of 8 members, representing the 5 ethnic groups.

 

Sincerely,

 

Judith Conley, Chair

-- 

Blessings,

Judith Conley


